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Dear Val,

RURAL DEVELOPMENT SUB-COMMITTEE: CONSIDERATION OF
PETITION P-03-089 ON POWYS COMMUNITY SCHOOLS

At its meeting on 13 March, the Rural Development Sub-committee
considered petition P-03-089 on Powys Community Schools, which was
referred by the Petitions Committee on 21 February. The Sub-committee
agreed to conduct an inquiry into the general issues raised in the petition.

| will write to you with further details when the Sub-committee agrees a
scoping paper and timetable for the inquiry.

Yours sincerely

Alun Davies AM
Chair, Rural Development Sub-committee
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